
 

 

Belvedere Family Church: Peace Starts With Me Bus Registration & Ticket Pickup 
 
Drissa Kone 
December 16, 2019 
 

 
 

Dear BFC, 

 

Greetings! Thank you to everyone who participated in the Prayer Condition/Breakfast and regional 

service during this very inspiring weekend! 

 

In further preparation, please click on the link below if you would like to take the bus from Belvedere to 

Prudential Center and back on the day of the rally. Please fill in your name (and your kids name if they 

are taking it too unless they can sit on your lap), phone number, and email on the registration form. This 

way we can have a head count of how many people we will need to accommodate for. 

 

docs.google,com/spreadsheets/d/12bqIknTpQnHxoGQpVXYrVyg5AYJCHPVNgGpiTzpf6oo/edit?usp=s

haring 

 

Please prepare a donation for the bus if you are planning to take it. In addition, we are looking for a bus 

captain that can communicate with headquarters for how many buses we will need for BFC, collect 

donations, and coordinate the buses the day of. If you can help, please contact me at idrisena80@ 

gmail,com. 

 

Also, if you have not picked up your tickets for the rally yet, please pick up the tickets from Denthew 

Learey at White House. You can contact him at denthew@ gmail,com 

 

Thank you. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Dr. Kone 

 


